
 

 
 
 
July 28, 2017 
 
Mr. Jeff Giuseppe 
Acting Associate Administrator for Enforcement 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
Attn: Recall Management Division (NVS-215) 
Room W48-302 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, D.C. 20590 
 
 
 
Re:  Retraction of Nissan Petition for Determination of Inconsequential 
Noncompliance to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) No. 201 - Head 
Impact Protection 
 
 
Dear Mr. Giuseppe, 
 
 
On May 16, 2017, Nissan North America, Inc. (Nissan) submitted a Petition for 
Determination of Inconsequential Noncompliance to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety 
Standard (FMVSS) No. 201 - Head Impact Protection, concerning the 2016 and 2017 
Nissan Titan Crew Cab and Titan XD Crew Cab vehicles.   
 
Nissan is hereby withdrawing this petition. 
 
If you or members of your staff have any questions regarding the petition or its 
withdrawal, do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Derek Latta 
Manager 
Technical Compliance 

  NISSAN NORTH AMERICA, INC. 
 
Corporate Headquarters 
One Nissan Way 
Franklin, TN 37068 
 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 685001 
Franklin, TN 37068-5001 
 
Telephone: 615.725.1000 


